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Public Notice 1 June 2023 

Reserve Management Plan 
Ashburton District Council is proposing to prepare a reserve management plan for all parks and reserves 

they have decision-making responsibility for. 

In accordance with section 41 of the Reserves Act 1977, the council gives notice of its intention to undertake 

a comprehensive review of all existing reserve management plans to create one reserve management plan 

for the entire Ashburton District. 

The council invites the public to submit written suggestions on matters that you would like considered in 

the plan. 

For more information and to provide feedback, please go to ashburtondc.govt.nz/news/haveyoursay or 
email comments to submissions@adc.govt.nz before 5pm on Friday, 7 July 2023. This consultation opens 

on 6 June 2023. 

Comments collected through this process will be considered when preparing the Draft Reserve 

Management Plan, which is intended to be released for public submissions in December 2023 to February 

2024. 

 

Hamish Riach, Chief Executive  
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